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Once all transactions are reconciled,
you will be able to view your report
overview by clicking on the ‘Get
Report’ tab in the navbar.

This page provides a summary of all
the taxable events which you have
undertaken through the selected
financial year. 

Report overview
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You can configure the financial year
for which you wish to generate
reports, as well as the inventory
method used when calculating the
reports.

The figures on the report page will
reflect the chosen selections.
Additional settings are also available
for adjustment in the settings page.

Configure reports
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To view the details of a different
report, you can simply select the
appropriate report type on the left-
hand side of the screen.

Switch reports
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In order to access the detailed PDF
and CSV versions of the report, you
can click the “Download Report”
button on the right side of the screen. 

Once clicked, a pop-up with each tax
report option will appear. From here,
you can either download the PDF or
the CSV version of each report.

Download reports
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